
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
9 November 2009 
 
Dr André du Plessis 
Lecturer: Intermediate & Senior Phase Mathematics & ICT  
Faculty of Education  
Nelson Mandela Metropolitan University  
South Campus  
Port Elizabeth 
6001 
 
Dear André 
 
Walter Sisulu University e-Learning Conference 
 
Please allow me to congratulate you on your presentation last week at the e-Learning 
Conference organized by Walter Sisulu University in East London. I was particularly 
impressed by the ease in which you engaged with quite a wide range of social theories 
which you have obviously encountered in the course of your PhD research. You have 
certainly come a long way since being allowed in the Education Masters Programme as 
an Ad Eundem Gradum student at Rhodes University not so long ago. Well done! 
 
I wish you all the best for your future academic career and am looking forward to read 
some of your work, as you continue to contribute to the field. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Markus Mostert 
Lecturer / Coordinator: Educational Technology 
Centre for Higher Education Research, Teaching and Learning 
Rhodes University 


